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Dear DCTR Members and Friends

 

Due to the CV-19 pandemic we are not able to hold our annual Christmas Party.

We thank you for joining us for a wonderful year of DCTR events.  We had two horse shows, an ACHA compe��on, an
Obstacle Clinic with Shane Irvin and many trail rides. 

We have a new elected Douglas County Trail Riders Board.  Please see the a�ached 2021 DCTR Board.  We are making
plans for a full schedule of events next year including horse shows, ACHA events, clinics, trail rides and monthly club
mee�ng speakers.  If there are events you are interested in please send an email to admin@dctr.org with your
sugges�ons.

 

Looking forward to a great 2021 year with many opportuni�es to try new things with your equine friends.

 

Sincerely

DCTR Board
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